<Subject: “Education Saving Options”>

<Attach Wealth Institute Report – “Student tuition and debt on the rise: RESPs and beyond”>

Dear <Insert Customer Name>,

When it comes to saving for your child’s or grandchild’s education, there is one important rule to remember; the sooner you begin the better. Unfortunately, education costs are rising so quickly that it can be difficult to project how much money you will need for future education expenses and how much you should be saving.

I understand this dilemma and the importance of having the financial means to fulfill a child’s dream of attaining a post secondary education. I can work with you to formulate an education savings strategy according to your budget and requirements. 

The Registered Education Savings Plans (RESPs) are a great tool to save for your children’s education. The government will provide a Canada Education Savings Grant (CESG) of up to 20 percent (maximum $500 per child per year until they are 18) on your contributions made to an RESP. This means if you contribute $1,000 to your child’s RESP, the federal government will make a grant of $200 to the RESP! 

I have also attached a BMO Wealth InstituteTM report which uncovers some mistakes made when saving for a child’s education. The report also suggests some alternative options to save for your child’s education once you have maximized the CESG incentive.

I would be pleased to discuss the RESP, as well as other investment vehicles to help you save for your child’s education. As always I’m available at (xxx) xxx-xxxx or you can respond to me by e-mail.

Yours truly,

<Name>

<Insert Title>

<Insert Contact information>
